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‭-‬ ‭Interviews have been conducted to fill vacant special education teacher‬

‭and speech language pathologist positions. While some decisions are‬

‭being finalized, a few of the positions are being recommended to be filled‬

‭at this March board meeting.‬

‭-‬ ‭Student assessment accommodations continued to be reviewed and‬

‭submitted to the Illinois Administration Platform in preparation for all‬

‭spring assessments: Illinois Assessment of Readiness and Illinois Science‬

‭Assessment (Grades 3-8). These accommodations are discussed at all‬

‭students’ IEP and 504 meetings throughout the year.‬

‭-‬ ‭Continued planning is being done for the Pre-Kindergarten Screenings on‬

‭March 20, 21st and June 11th, and 12th. We are hopeful to screen‬

‭approximately 90 children. Parents may sign up online by visiting‬

‭Zahnow’s website and clicking the Pre-Kindergarten Screenings icon.‬
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